This Week in Church 
Saturday 26th        
6.30pm
Ints of Catherine Healy RIP (O’Shea)   

Sunday 27th        
       
9.30am
Margaret Horgan RIP (Hayden)  


11.30am      Holy Souls (HSB)  
Monday 28th               
12.00pm 
Douglas Blythe RIP (O’Sullivan)         
Tuesday 29th         
10.00am 
Holy Souls (HSB)   
Wednesday 30th 


12.15pm
Dec’d members of McGowan Family (McGowan)  
Thursday 31st      
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 



12.00pm
Memorial Service – Robert Jeeves RIP
Friday 1st             

10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion   

Saturday 2nd 
       
6.30pm
Davida Frederick RIP (McEvoy)  
Sunday 3rd        
       
9.30am
Holy Souls (HSB)     


11.30am      Larry Kehoe RIP (Zincraft)  
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 
30th /31st July Envelopes: £399.25          Cash: £377.86 
5th /6th August Envelopes: £311.65         Cash: £453.32 

12th /13th August Envelopes: £610.02      Cash: £315.83 

19th /20th August Envelopes: £438.73      Cash: £435.41 

       Standing Orders to 5th July £1870.02
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
Edmund Harvey, Abigail Stevenson, Peter Gardiner, Maureen Murphy, William Batterham, 
Cecilia Hartly, Christopher Keenan, Stuart Mason, Joan Ryan, Kenneth Murray, Anna Searle, 

Sheila Fagan, Edward Corcoran, Ivy Alderson, Evelyn Farrell, Frederick Holmes, Annie McGowan, Bernadette Wise, Charlotte Milano, Gary Campbell and Liam Roberts. 

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank,  
 Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, 
Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, 
Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

Applying for a place in a Catholic School for September 2018

DIOCESAN GUIDANCE TO PARENTS/CARERS

If you are intending to apply for a place for your child for September 2018, you need to see your Parish Priest and ask him for a Certificate of Catholic Practice. Your Parish Priest will give this to you providing he is satisfied you are a practising Catholic. You will then need to take this to the Catholic School to which you are applying, together with your child’s Baptismal Certificate (or Certificate of Reception where appropriate). If you do not, for whatever reason, qualify for a Certificate of Catholic Practice and your child is baptised, then your application will come into the next category for Baptised Catholic Children. For further details, please read carefully the admissions criteria/arrangements of the Catholic school to which you wish to apply. If you think you are likely to be, in this second category, please do still apply in the normal way, as explained by the Catholic school or the Local Authority, and remember to take a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate to the school. Parents are invited to see Fr Tom to discuss their “practice in faith” on the following dates: 

For Secondary School ONLY

Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th October between 5pm and 8pm.

For Primary School & Nursery ONLY

Surnames A-L Tuesday 28th November between 4pm and 7.30pm

Surnames M-Z Wednesday 29th November between 4pm and 7.30pm 

 There is no need to make an appointment, just turn up in the Church. Both parents (where possible) should attend together with the child for whom the certificate is sought. 

Parish Open Day- Sunday 17th September 
Everyone is encouraged to come along to our Parish Open Day on Sunday 17th September. The event will take place in the parish hall, beginning after the 9.30 Mass, and continue through the day, finishing at 2pm. We have around 35 different groups working within our parish and we would like to celebrate all the hard work they do and the part they play in making our community so rich and vibrant.  Come along on the day with family and friends. Refreshments will be served by our youth stewards.

Parish Building and Maintenance Fund The monthly retiring collection for this fund will take place after all Masses this weekend. Bless you for your continued generosity. .

Fr Tom has had his knee replacement operation and is recuperating at home. Please continue to keep him in your prayers.

Parish Open Day A reminder to all Group Leaders to let Caroline Dixon know, either way, if you will be taking part in our Parish Open Day on 17th September. Also, please send in your Group Poster. Thank you. 
Thank you Tom Ross would like to thank all who attended Maureen Ross’ funeral on Monday 7th August. £500 was collected for Cancer Research UK.

Catholic Education Service Education Sunday takes place on Sunday 10 September 2017.  In this parish we will have our Diocesan second collection a week early on the weekend of 2nd /3rd September. Education Sunday is a day of celebration for all those involved in education. For over a century it has been part of an ecumenical celebration in which the Catholic Church participates. The Catholic Education Service’s theme for Education Sunday 2017 is 'gathered in my name'. Education Sunday is an opportunity for schools and parishes to come together to celebrate and give thanks for all the students, staff and parents who work so hard in and for Catholic schools. It is also a chance for us to reflect upon the contribution that Catholic education makes to our communities. Next weekend after all Masses we will have the Diocesan Second Collection for the Catholic Education Service.
Lourdes, Summer 2017 – turn your computer on, and enjoy the “virtual pilgrimage.” Video clips of 2-10 minutes capture the flavour of the recent Diocesan pilgrimage, including all the homilies, and interviews with Bishop Alan and Fr Bob Hamill. You can find these via www.bcys.net or search “Virtual Pilgrimage – Lourdes 2017” on YouTube. 

1061- A Formation Programme for Young Adults  We have recently launched a formation programme for young adults aged 18-35. Structured around three weekend retreats. It’s intention is to equip young adults with new skills and zeal to come back and support parish ministry. See poster for details or contact nicky@walsingham.org.uk

World Youth Day, Panama, January 2019. If you will be in year 12, or aged 17-27, in January 2019, then join the BCYS group travelling to Costa Rica and Panama for an encounter with 2 million young people from all over the world, and the Pope. This is truly a “once in a lifetime” experience and an amazing opportunity to discover and celebrate faith in Latin America. For more information, visit www.bcys.net or email frdominic@dioceseofbrentwood.org by 15th September 2017. 
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The Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary Time (A) 
27th August 2017 
In the synoptic gospels a point of climax is reached when Jesus asks his disciples the question: 'Who do you say I am?' It is a question which all Christians must answer. Peter speaks up and declares his belief, perhaps also shared by the others, that Jesus is the promised Messiah. What is special in Matthew's story of Peter's profession of faith is the commissioning of Peter which follows. Faith leads to a mission. The words of Jesus to Peter 'You are Peter, and on this rock I will build my Church' have been understood as the basis for the special role of the bishop of Rome, the successor of Peter, in relation to the whole church. In their varying ways each of the gospels testifies to the leadership role of Peter. The words of Jesus to Peter in Matthew's gospel are words of assurance, for it is Christ who will build the Church and Christ who endows Peter with authority. The reading ends with Jesus instructing the disciples to tell nobody he was the Christ. The title of 'Christ' or 'Messiah' was understood in various ways, and Jesus had reservations that he might be misunderstood as a worldly leader. The true role of the Messiah will be taken up again in next Sunday's gospel reading. In the second reading St Paul praises the providential wisdom of God. 










